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Dates for your 

diary: 

 

 

w/c  7th December  2015 

 Scholastic Book Fair 

10th December 2015 

Christmas Fair 

3.15pm 

15th December 2015 

Unity Theatre 

Years 1-6 

           Telephone Number : 677 3231                Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Special Points of        

Interest: 

 Christmas Fair 

 Children in 

Need 

 Christmas    

performance 

dates 

 Swimming 

 Christmas    

Dinner 

 

Christmas Performances 

FS1+FS2 - Wednesday 16th December at 9.30am 

KS1 - Friday 11th December at 2.30pm 

KS2 -Thursday 17th December—Carol service, Christchurch at 1.30pm 

Christmas Fair 

School Christmas Fair will take place on Thursday 10th December at 3.15pm 

Please keep sending in any donations ……  either chocolates, gifts, bottles.  We very much need 

your support for this event to take place.  Thank you to those parents who have already volun-

teered, but  we do need more parent helpers so if you would like to help in any way please see 

Mr Atkinson.  If you have any contacts within local businesses who may be able to help with a 

raffle prize, please let us know. 

Unity Theatre 

Years 1—6  will be going to see ‘The Princess and the Pea’ on Tuesday 15th Decem-

ber.  There will be a voluntary contribution of £5 per child to assist with the cost.  

Please  return permission slips as soon as possible. 

Swimming 

Y6 and some Y5 children continue their swimming lessons on Monday 30th Novem-

ber.  Please ensure they have their swimming costume/towel with them each day. 

Foundation Stage 

Foundation pupils have been busy this term 

learning their phonics and practising their cursive 

writing.  Have a look over the page to see how 

Children in Need 

Spotty non-uniform day and film night were a great success.  We raised 

£228.96 for Children in Need . Thank you again 

Assembly 

Friday 27th November will be the 

last parent assembly before Christ-

mas.  Year 4, 5 & 6 assemblies will 

take place in the Spring Term 

Christmas tree 

Our Christmas tree is being delivered next week and we would like the children to make tree 

decorations  (no parental help!!) and bring them into school by Thursday 3rd December.  

There will a prize for most creative in each class. 

Christmas Dinner 

Menus are attached.  Reply slips and payment will need to be returned  no later than  

Friday 4th December so our food order can be processed.  Christmas  Dinner will be 

Wednesday 16th December.    Children on packed lunch are welcome to change to 

hot dinner on that day.  Please indicate on slip if vegetarian option is required. 



Learning their phonics and 

cursive writing…… haven’t 

they done a super job! 


